
REDDITCH BOROUGH COUNCIL  
(OFF-STREET PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2024 

 

 
Statement of Reasons for making the Order 

 
 

Redditch Borough Council intend to make the above named Order for the following reasons:- 
 
To revoke the previous Car Park Order(s) and replace them with a new Order 
 
The current Off-Street Parking Places Order was made in 2009 and there have been a 
number of changes since which means that Order is out of date and needs to be replaced. 
 
To update the rules and restrictions in the parking areas covered under the new Order 
 
Due to changes in the use of the Town Hall with the site now being used for Council staff 
and staff employed by other organisations, it has been necessary to make new provisions for 
the use of the car parking spaces at the Town Hall Car Park, Trescott Road Car Park and 
the Market Traders Car Park. 
 
These changes include the re-configuration of the lay out of the Town Hall Car Park and the 
introduction of a system for the allocation of Virtual Parking Permits available to Council staff 
and non-Council staff. 
 
To update the order to reflect changes in technology 
 
The new Order introduces new provisions including reference to electric vehicles, electric 
vehicle charging bays and alternative approved methods of payment including cashless 
payments and park and phone. 
 
 
Dated 10th November 2023 
 
Claire Felton 
Head of Legal, Democratic and Property Services 
 
 


